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KYLE
Explain something to me, Zach.
How do you live with yourself?
ZACH
The same way you live with
yourself Kyle. There's not
much difference between you
and me.
KYLE
Isn't there?
Zach
Oh, come on. Am I lying to
anyone, really? Am I cheating
on anyone? You face it Kyle,
you're not in any position to
make any judgments about me.
I, on the other hand, am in a
great position to wreck your
home life.
KYLE
You make me sick.
ZACH
This may come as a surprise
to you, but I don't care. I
sleep well at night, Kyle.
(MORE)

KYLE = GIRL
ZACH = GUY
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ZACH
As a matter of fact, I'm
going to sleep even better
when you give me the money
you owe me.
KYLE
(HANDS HIM AN ENVELOPE)
Here.
ZACH
(COUNTING THE MONEY)

You're

short, Kyle. Way short.
KYLE
Well that's all Michael and I
could come up with right now.
ZACH
Since when are you on the
installment plan, huh?
KYLE
I'm telling you, it's the
best we can do.
ZACH
You expect me to believe
that? You're a big woman in
Pine Valley. Your lover is
very rich. If you really
wanted to get that money, you
could have gotten it.
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KYLE
I sold some stock. It takes
time to get that money.
You're just going to have to
be patient.
ZACH
I don't have to be anything.
This is my game. You're
playing by my rules, you
understand that? Now, if I
can't get that money by
tonight I'm going to show
that picture to your husband.
KYLE
Now you hold it right there.
You don't show that picture
to anybody, you understand
me? You hold on to that
picture, because if you show
it to just one person,
Michael and I don't give you
one red cent. You got that?
Now make your choice, Zach.
What's it going to be?
Revenge, or the money?
ZACH
Okay, you got more time.

3 of 4

amc – KYLE & ZACH AUDITION SCENE
KYLE
I knew you'd see it my way.
ZACH
Just don't jerk me around.
KYLE
I'm not jerking you around,
Zach. As soon as I get the
money, I promise you I'll
call you.
ZACH
You got two more days. I'm
charging you 20% interest.
I'll be in touch.
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